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Chris Dalby

Bay Transfers

28 Hale Carr Grove
Heysham

LA3 2AD

Licensing Dept
Lancaster City Council

Dear Sir/Madam

T am enclosing this letter with my application for a private hire vehicle license on my 2014
Mercedes Vito Traveliner as per ] Greenall's advice in a past email. We currently operate a
Vauxhall Vivaro Minibus and a Mercedes Vito Traveliner under our company (Bay Transfers)
which all have the full council door stickers and plates displayed which isn’t an issue for us.

However we purchased a 2014 Mercedes E class in October 2015 due to customer demand and
this was granted exemption from displaying any council stickers/plates due to the corporate
work it would be involved with. This vehicle has been very good news for us as a company and
has attracted a lot of new corporate clients, so much so that we have also just bought another
Mercedes Vito Traveliner that we will be licensing in December to cope with the extra multi
seater work that has come off the back of the E Class,

This 2 Vito has been purchased exclusively to run afongside our Mercedes E class and it
would be greatly appreciated if you would consider this Mercedes Vito to run without door
signs alongside our Mercedes E class. It goes without saying that this vehicle will never have a
radio/meter fitted and will not work the streets as it hasn’t been purchased for that reason.

Joanne mentioned when we applied for the E class license that a request to operate without
door stickers may delay an application, this is fine if it is the case as this vehicle would be of
little use to our company with the signage in place due to the nature of the work it is intending
to undertake. We would be more than happy to present this vehicle along with the rest of the
fleet for inspection and to answer any questions you may have to help with the decision, it
really is a fantastic minibus and fits in very well with what is now our 3+ Mercedes on the fleet.
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Yours Faithfully

Chris Dalby

Director

Bay Transfers
www.baytransfers.co.uk

bus@bavtransfers.co.uk
07539 891913
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